
March newsletter 2022 
The Hedrick City Council passed a resolution raising the monthly rate for 

garbage service to $25.  This charge will be reflected on the March 1, 2022 utility 

bill.  This rate increase is due to the increased overhead cost and rate increases 

charged to the city to provide this service.   

The City Clerk is asking residents to verify the mailing address on their utility 

bills.  If you find a missing PO Box or mistake in your mailing address, please 

contact City Hall to update your information.  We have been receiving an 

increase in returned mail from residents and would like to update our account 

information.  Thank you for your help with this. 

COMMUNITY EVENTS  

March 7, 2022 @ 6:00PM BBQ Days meeting at the Community Center 

Public is welcome to attend and participate. 

March 7, 2022 @ 6:30PM  City Council meeting at the Community Center 

Public is welcomed and encouraged to attend. 

March 12, 2022 @ 6:00PM BINGO @ the Carl Craft Civic Center 

All proceeds go towards BBQ Days & Fall Festival 

March 15, 2022  Blood Drive @ the Community Center 

Contact Mississippi Regional Blood Center to set up an appointment. 

March 19, 2022 @ the Carl Craft Civic Center there will be a bags tournament 

fundraiser for Bras for a Cause. 

March 26, 2022 @ 6:00PM BINGO @ the Carl Craft Civic Center 

All proceeds go towards BBQ Days & Fall Festival 

 

 

 

 

 


